
Meeting was called to order by the Planning and Zoning Chairperson, JaNeel Nielsen. 
Roll call: 
JaNeel Nielsen 
Brandon Gout 
Mike Lacario 
Ted Haynes 
 
Glen Walberg proposed an easement coming off of Eagle Street to allow for access into 
backyards of lots to include his father in laws.  This could also be used for utilities for the lots 
that are being sold along Haulage.  Rob and Denise Peterson stated that they did not want a 
road going through their property.  A discussion took place as to where the actual easement 
would be.  The easement does not need to be the full width of what is currently there.  It could 
be reduced and the current landowners could purchase part of the land to extend their own 
property. 
A motion by Mike LaCario and a second from Brandon Gout.  The motion is to move this to a 
public hearing and onto City Counsel.  The motion is to set the width of the easement from 
Eagle Street to the city requirement.  The public hearing is to determine which side of the 
easement it will be along so the other property owners could purchase the additional land if they 
would like to extend their property further. All members voted yes on the motion. 
 
The review and discussion of the official transportation map was tabled until further information 
is provided to planning and zoning. 
 
Ted Haynes motioned for the meeting to be adjourned.  Mike LaCario second the motion. 
All members voted yes on the motion. 
 
 
 


